NHS Foundation Trust

Information Governance Department West Wing St. Pancras Hospital 4. St. Pancras Way London NW1 0PE Freedom.Information@Candi.nhs.uk

26th March 2013

Reference: 2013-072

Dear Ms Breeze.

Re: Information Request – Freedom of Information Act 2000

Following your request for information we received on the 28th February 2013, we are providing you with access to the recorded information held by Camden and Islington NHS Foundation Trust in answer to your enquiry.

Please see the responses to your query below:

Between what dates have you worked with service provider 2e2?

Dec 2009 - Feb 2013

How much data did you have stored with 2e2 over the course of your partnership? (Please specify unit measurement eg. TB)

0% all Trust data stored with 2E2

How much money did you spend on storing this data with 2e2 over the course of your partnership? (Please specify usage basis eg. monthly, annually, per TB)

£0 see previous answer as 2E2 did not store our data

Following 2e2 falling into administration, did you lose any data? If so, how much, and did you retrieve it?

None - no data stored with 2E2

Which IT reseller or service provider do you currently use to store your data?

ADAPT

Did your organisation have a disaster recovery plan in place? If so, with which company?

Yes - Internal C&I Plan

I hope you are satisfied with the way in which your response was handled, if not you may request an internal review at the above address. When contacting the Trust please use the above reference that is unique to your request.

Chair: Richard Arthur

Chief Executive: Wendy Wallace



Further information about your rights under the Freedom of Information Act, is available from the Information Commissioner's Office, Wilmslow, Cheshire and on the Information Centre's website. www.ico.gov.uk/

Yours Sincerely

Jessica Robson Information Governance Manager

